
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP 
 
20th July 2021 

  
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Over the Summer, the Local Authority Maths Team have put together some Maths “Weekly 
Wonders”. These are challenges to complete over the Summer holidays for KS1, Lower KS2, Upper 
KS2 based around key events or dates over the six week break. As a school, we have adopted these 
for our Maths Summer challenges. Teachers will upload all 6 weeks of “Weekly Wonders” for your 
child to complete on Google Classroom by the end of term (Wednesday 21st July). Once your child 
has completed each challenge, please upload answers to the appropriate area on Google Classroom 
for your teacher to see. There are answers readily available, which will be uploaded to Google 
Classroom also.  
 
Year 1 and 2 will complete the KS1 challenges 
Year 3 and 4 will complete the Lower KS2 challenges  
Year 5 and 6 will complete the Upper KS2 challenges.  
 
At the start of the new school year, your child will receive a certificate for completing the “Weekly 
Wonders” challenges. Your child will be award 1 merit point for every weekly challenge they 
complete.  
 
I look forward to seeing some of the challenges completed.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Mrs D Lilley 
Maths and EYFS Leader  
 

                                

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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